
Goal
Now is the time to modernise this
important community resource to

preserve it for future generations of
students, pupils and young people. We
are asking for your support now, just as

the CCHS community rallied in the
1960s to ensure a pool was built, to
help us achieve this important goal.

  

   At the moment, our pool supports
the PE curriculum for our 1,183
students, as well as nearly 200
pupils from five local primary

schools, and nearly 600 young
people from the wider community

who use our pool with clubs. 

Our swimming pool is truly
a community pool.

Context

The CCHS swimming pool was built
in the 1960s, partly from funds

raised by CCHS families. Dedicated
upgrading and maintenance work

over the years has ensured that the
pool has served generations of

students and young people across
the Chelmsford community.

Fundraising

We estimate that the pool will require
up to £250,000 over the next two
years to bring it back to a suitable

condition to support swimming in our
community for the foreseeable future.

Our immediate need is to replace our aged
boiler and gas pipework, which will cost

approximately £35,000.

We will be organising some
sponsored events and other

fundraising activities, however if
you are able to support us with

any amount, we have a
fundraising page available at 

https://www.totalgiving.co.uk
/appeal/Keep-CCHS-

Swimming
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